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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Following on from Josanne’s letter, we are offering this residential trip to our year 6 

children but there will be some spaces available for year 5s.  

 

The children will leave school on Friday 1st December and will return on Friday 8th 

December. It is a week long residential over a weekend.  

 

Thanks to Millfields Inspired, this trip is fully funded, we just need to raise the money 

for the coach hire. Therefore we are asking parent/carers for a voluntary contribution 

of £15 to cover this cost.  

 

Please could you complete the slip below if you would your child to go on the residential, 

as there is not enough spaces for all Year 5 children it will be on a first come basis.  

 

All slips will need to be in by Friday 10th November so we can look at numbers and 

inform the parents/carers of the year 5 children who have been selected.  

 

More information regarding the trip, including a kit list, will then be issued at the 

beginning of next week.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs L. Scott 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

Childs Name        Year Group  

 

My child would like to attend the residential trip to Nethercott Farm 

 

 



 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Widening Horizons – Nethercott Farm Residential Trip 

 

As you know, Millfields Inspired funds trips throughout the year for the Year 5 children to attend various 

Widening Horizons activities. All of these trips are planned to give the children a taste for the world of 

work, inspiring them by taking them out of the classroom into lots of different places of work, such as 

Plymouth Citybus, Mayflower Marina, Peninsula Dental and Medical Schools, Brittany Ferries and City 

College Plymouth, to name a few. This is all made possible from funds donated to the charity from the 

Millfields Trust. 

This year, we have been very fortunate to raise some extra funds from Persimmon Homes, Devon 

Community Foundation, Bank of England, Howdens Joinery, Stonehouse Boat Owners Association, Local 

Councillors, Drew & Co and DCH Group which has enabled us to look at doing something a little different. 

We have been working with Farms for City Children, a charity which runs week-long residential trips at 

Nethercott House in North Devon, where children get involved in all aspects of farm and country life 

alongside real working farmers. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to experience life on a 

farm where they will be caring for cows, sheep, pigs, donkeys, a horse and pony, chickens, ducks and 

turkeys. During their stay the children take part in a carefully supervised schedule, involving feeding, 

grooming and rearing the animals, working in the vegetable garden, cooking, woodland activities, a village 

walk and other seasonal activities.  

This is a one-off opportunity to have a week-long residential for your child which has been paid for 

completely. High Street school may ask for a contribution towards the cost of the coach, as this has not 

been covered by us. 

The children will have a most amazing time, so I urge you to accept this offer. 

More detailed information will be made available to you from school; I just wanted to explain the 

background of where this offer has come from. 

My very kindest regards, 

 

Josanne Stewart 

Development Manager 

 

 

 

 

 


